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SEE AN ACT OF KINDNESS? If so, ask ANY of your teachers to fill out a paper chain link in support of Tawas 

Kindness! The goal is to have enough acts of kindness to create enough chains to connect middle and high school 
hallways by the end of the year! Let's do it: Be Kind and Write a Chain! 

MIDDLE SCHOOL PROUD MOMENTS: 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR PERCHVILLE Jr. Queen and King Nominees: Eliza Primm and Carson 

Selman. 

SO EXCITED ABOUT THE PAPER CHAINS HANGING FROM THE CEILINGS OF THE MAIN 
HALLWAYS OF BOTH MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOL! We are 1/4 of the way to our goal! We need even 

more! Please ask your teacher for a paper link to fill out for acts of kindness! Keep the chain reaction going! 

IMPORTANT NEWS… 

BIBLE STUDY FOR MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL BE STARTING TODAY IN MR. 
STOLL'S ROOM 45. EVERY TUESDAY AND STUDENT LED 
It begins at 7:15. Any questions see Mr. Stoll. Someone will be by the band room door to let you in. Hope to see you 
there. 

HAPPENING TODAY… 
 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK… 

ALL 5TH THROUGH 8TH GRADE STUDENTS SHOULD SIGN UP FOR THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
INFO GOOGLE CLASSROOM. This is where we will share important information, surveys, and sign-ups. The code 

is: ix5hlc4 

ATHLETIC NEWS… 

EVENTS… 

BIRTHDAYS… 

 

 

IF YOU CAN’T THINK OF 
ANYTHING NICE TO SAY, YOU’RE 
NOT THINKING HARD ENOUGH! 


